
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital
200 St. Clair Street

St. Marys, Ohio 45885-2494
Phone: 419-394-3335 ext. 3550 • Toll Free: 877-564-6897

www.jtdmh.org

Our Mission
is to always provide 

— now and in the future — 
high-quality, low-cost, sensitive healthcare

that is properly housed, equipped and staffed
to meet the primary, acute and rehabilitative

health service needs of Auglaize County 
and our surrounding communities.

For more information contact:
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Joint  Township  Distr ict  Memoria l  Hospi ta l

Pride Shows In An Organization.

We thank all the PRIDE Club members for their
participation. They are an important part of 
Joint Township Hospital’s commitment to providing
our community with an outstanding level of 
health services.

Throughout Joint Township District Memorial Hospital, you see a PRIDE demonstrated by
our employees. They genuinely care about serving their patients and the community. 

It is a PRIDE that is visible in all departments.

Small town values – we think these special values
help distinguish us from monolithic large city 
institutions. These values enable employees to
demonstrate a brand of care that they would want
for their grandparents, parents and children. 

The PRIDE club at JTDMH is a prime example of
these special values. The PRIDE club was created
to enable employees to donate to the JTD Hospital
Foundation, the fund raising arm of Joint Township
District Memorial Hospital. 

The members of the voluntary PRIDE Club take a
very active role in determining how their donated
funds are spent by the Hospital. An advisory task
force of PRIDE Club members helps choose hospital
projects that they would like to see funded by the
PRIDE account. All PRIDE Club members are asked
for their input on the purchases.

A priority of the PRIDE Club has been the purchase
of items needed by the hospital but are not top 
priority items. For example, training items often
receive a low priority in the Hospital’s overall 
capital priorities in comparison to new patient care
technology such as a CT scanner.

The PRIDE Club has used its donated funds to 
purchase a large-screen TV with VCR for training
programs in our fourth floor conference room; a
portable sound system to aide in training programs;
and a TV/VCR for training programs in the cafeteria
conference area. 

The PRIDE Club purchased items such as a 
training manikin for community CPR programs,
wheelchairs, pediatric supply bag for the 
Hospital transport vehicle, plus items for the 
new Birthing Center. 

Hospital
Pharmacists
Larry Johns 
and 
Sharon 
Schnell

Carol 
DeArmitt,
Surgery Nurse,
and 
Anne Gast,
Phlebotomist

Elaine 
Sullivan,
Switchboard
Coordinator,
and Bev
Kettler,
Retiree

Judy 
Meckstroth,
Surgery
Secretary, 
and Marge
Ziegenbusch,
Surgery Nurse

Sharon
Sullivan,
IS Department,
and 
Yvonne Stoner,
Retiree


